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Nick Ramsay AM 
Chair, Public Accounts Committee 
National Assembly for Wales 
Cardiff Bay 
CARDIFF     CF99 1NA 
 

Date:    6 December 2017   
 
 
 
Dear Mr Ramsay 
 
COMMUNITY SAFETY IN WALES 

 
Further to my letter of 28 July, I am now able to confirm that the final report of the Working 
Together for Safer Communities review is scheduled to be published on the afternoon of 
Tuesday 12 December. 
 
Its publication will coincide with an Oral Statement to the National Assembly by the Cabinet 
Secretary for Local Government and Public Services setting out the way forward. 
 
The Cabinet Secretary has offered for you and fellow members of the Public Accounts 
Committee to receive an informal technical briefing from officials, following the report’s 
publication, which could be arranged at your convenience for sometime early in the New 
Year. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me to make the necessary arrangements for this briefing if 
you feel this would be beneficial to the Committee. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
REG KILPATRICK 
Cyfarwyddwr Llywodraeth Leol / 
Director for Local Government   
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